
From: Laurie Binder
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Re: proposed RV homeless encampment relocating to 845 Gravenstein Hwy N.
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Re: proposed RV homeless encampment relocating to 845 Gravenstein Hwy N.

Mayor Glass and Sebastopol City Council Members, 

I feel moved to speak out against the proposed RV village encampment at 845 Gravenstein
Highway North — there must be a better location — not one next to a liquor store and so near to
the Sebastopol Charter school, the West County Trail, and quiet residential neighborhoods and
businesses.

I seriously oppose this proposed location and pray you can come up with a more appropriate
location. I use to walk on Morris St. from Community Market to the Laguna trail but this area no
longer feels like a clean, sanitary and healthy walking zone with the RV encampment present.

Thank you for listening.

Sincerely longtime Sebastopol resident, 
Laurie Binder 
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